
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

MONROE CITY COUNCIL WORK SESSION  
 

JUNE 27, 2018     6PM 

 

MONROE CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS  

 

658 COMMERCIAL STREET MONROE, OR 

 
 

On Wednesday June 27, the Monroe City Council will have a work 

session with the South Benton Nutrition Program Board to review and 

discuss a proposed new draft agreement.  A quorum of the City Council 

is expected.  This is a work session for the city council to discuss the 

proposed new rental agreement with the South Benton Nutrition 

Program Board members.  There will be no decisions rendered and no 

votes conducted.   

 

 

 

 

Questions and inquiries may be directed to the City Administrator, 

Rick Hohnbaum at Monroe City Hall or rick.hohnbaum@ci.monroe.or.us 

 

This is a public and open work session. 
 

The City of Monroe is an equal opportunity employer and service provider 

mailto:rick.hohnbaum@ci.monroe.or.us

